Delineation Reports
We are working on updating the templates on the reference and forms to meet the USACE delineation standards.  In the meantime please see the list below of changes and common errors seen in delineation reports. 
 There are a few notable changes from the USACE on what is required in a wetland delineation report, now referred to as an Aquatic Resources Delineation Report.  The changes below should be implemented now.
1.       Report title is now Aquatic Resources Delineation Report;
2.       Minimum standards need to be followed.  See attached;
3.       Soils maps and layers are not needed in a report; and
4.       NWI maps and layers are not needed in a report.
Below are common errors noted in recent reports..
1.       NDDOT Director, Thomas K. Sorel.
2.       Minimum standards are not being followed.  For example on the site descriptions, observed vegetation, local hydrology, and soils are missing.  Also, the potential interstate commerce connections is not being discussed. 
3.       Double check that the Table of Contents matches what is in the report and vice versa (page numbers, appendices, table titles, exhibits, etc.);
4.       Topographic maps should be displayed in an extent where the topo lines are distinguishable, add an additional data frame if required; and 
5.       Ensure scientific names and wetland indicator statuses are coming from the most recent and correct list. Great Plains 2016 National Wetland Plant List.
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